
 

 

Dear Sunshine and Rainbow Parents, 

We are excited to let you know that we will be celebrating Diwali Day at school on Monday 20th 

October. 

To make the day extra special, we would love the children to come to school dressed in bright, 

colourful clothes. 

As part of the celebration, we are asking for a voluntary donation of £2 to help us provide fun 

activities and resources for the children to enjoy throughout the day. 

Thank you 

The Sunshine and Rainbow team  

 


